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NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER GREAT OUSE, ELY OUSE SYSTEM AND TRIBUTARIES  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    20 December 2019 – Until Further Notice 
__________________________________________________ 
 

DETAILS: 
 
We are currently experiencing high levels of rainfall across the region.  

Over the next few days it may become necessary to increase and 
maximise the discharge of flood water at the Denver Complex to lower 
the flood risk to communities living by our navigable rivers.  

In order to do this we may have to lower river levels at times to create 
additional capacity to accommodate flood waters travelling down the 
river system.  

Please be aware that this could result in larger, deeper drafted boats 
grounding in some locations.  Please ensure that you check your vessel 
regularly and allow enough slack in your vessel mooring lines to 
accommodate fluctuating water levels. 

To find out more about river levels and to sign up to Flood Warnings 
Direct to receive River Advice for Boater updates, please call our 
Customer Contact Centre on 03708 506 506.  Or call our 24 hour 
Floodline service on 0345 988 1188.   

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Irven Forbes  

Waterways Manager  

For further information please call the Environment Agency on 03708 506506 between 9am 
and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Great Ouse Waterways team. 
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